
Blessings

As I have been blessed, I hope that this
gift will be a blessing to the many faithful servants
in the United Church of Christ - especially widows

and clergy families - in perpetuity.

Among the many letters and notes the Pension Boards receives from 
recipients of gifts made possible by contributions to the Christmas Fund
were these words: 

Thanks to your generosity, last year the Christmas Fund provided over 
$1.9 million in pension and health benefits, emergency grants,
and thank-you checks to retired church servants and their families.

Every gift came from people like you. This year, please give what you can 
to continue supporting those who’ve devoted their lives to serving others.

- Lydia Morrow
Annapolis, MD

This Christmas, celebrate the blessings 
in your life by making a gift to our ministers, 
church workers, and their families.

Visit christmasfund.org to learn more and 
donate online. 

Donate Online Here!


